Gallacher, Kirsten CD

From: Gallacher, Kirsten CD

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 4:06 PM
Cc: 2A All CD People

Subject: CD Fee Update and Staffing Plan

Hello Design Professionals,

At the Tuesday, April 12" meeting the City Council will be considering updated Community
Development fees along with a proposed staffing plan that would add seven new positions to the
department. The purpose of these positions is to improve service levels and reduce review times. You
can find the staff report by clicking here. | hope to see you at the meeting and please contact me if
you have any questions or suggestions.

Sincerely,

Marc Wiener, AICP

Community Development Director
City of Laguna Beach

Phone: (949) 497-0361

Email: mwiener@Ilagunabeachcity.net

Click here to view Department updates.

Click here to book an in-person, over-the-counter appointment with a Plan Checker.
Click here to book a virtual or telephone appointment with a Planner

Click here to view the projects in queue, assigned planner, and its status.



